Statement from the Commissioner on the Fall 2020 Season
Dear Parents, Players, Coaches, and Referees,
	We find ourselves in strange times. Seymour AYSO is doing its utmost, in conjunction with the Area-wide AYSO team, local health and safety officials, and statewide authorities, to put a Fall 2020 soccer season in place. As of right now, the Fall season is very much in doubt, but we hope to have further clarity in late-August/early September. Some things to keep in mind as information becomes available:

· Risk-free registration is open. All teams are operating on a waitlist until more information becomes available. Parents/players will not be charged for registration until the fall season is assured.
· There will be some form of social distancing guidelines for parents and others on the sidelines during games.
· Most likely, Seymour AYSO will not be able to guarantee a full season if we get to start. The situation is very fluid.
· Once the season starts, we will not be issuing refunds. This is one reason we are operating on a waitlist only and will do so until we have some certainties on play.
· The Area is looking into an interregional play mask policy that we will expect be followed when traveling region to region to play. Players will not be required to wear masks, but parents and others on the sideline very well may.

The website, email notifications, and social media will be updated as soon as more information becomes available. Until then, please register if you think you’d like to play this fall so we can evaluate numbers and teams.

Thanks for your cooperation,
Thomas Wells
Regional Commissioner
Seymour AYSO
